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C A S E  S T U D I E S

 

In the past year 34 Aboriginal children 
enrolled at Yenu Allowah ACFC, 
supported by an all-Aboriginal staff.  

 

 
“We take them in and then we worry 
about what needs to happen.”

 

“mean utter devastation 
[and] impact generationally on today’s 
children and children in the future.”

LUKE’S* educational journey had a rough start. Beginning 
kindergarten at the public primary school in 2014, Luke 
was asked to leave due to his ‘disruptive behaviour’, and 
inability to cope with the school environment. His mother, 
a single parent, was incredibly distressed by this, and 
not knowing what to do. She was incredibly stressed by 
this and turned to her local Aboriginal Child and Family 
Centre because she knew and trusted the staff there. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

* not his real name

LUKE’S Sto" This is the story of just one of the many thousands of Aboriginal  
and Torres Strait Islander children who have benefitted from the 
Aboriginal Child and Family Centres. 


